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Student Pickup Changes at F.C. Sacred Heart May 1

(KLZA)-- The old playground equipment will be removed from the Sacred Heart school grounds
today. For safety reasons, students should not be on the north side of school during the school day
after 8:30 AM.

In addition, for safety reasons Sacred Heart will not have elementary students picked up at 3:10 on
the north side of school. Pickup will need to be on the south side of school.

Parents are to be mindful that bus pickup is also on the south side of school so parents will need to
park on the Sacred Heart property side by the football field trees or in the Sacred Heart school
parking lot to pick-up their elementary children.

Elementary teachers will be outside on the south side of school to monitor student pickup and bus
pickup.
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